
		
		

		

		

			 		 		
		

		
		

		

		

		

		

What is the Dolciani Math Center? It’s a comprehensive support	 Center for those wanting to do well in their math, stat, or QR 
course. Successful students	 come	 early	 in the	 semester, come	 often, and come	 consistently. 

Why should I go there? The Center is not only for those who	 are not doing well, 
but also for	 those	 who are	 doing	 well and want to work	 with others	 in	 their	 class. 
Those who used the Center state that	 it	 definitely helped them get	 a better grade. 
Where is it? It’s located in the 68th Street Library	 on	 the	 7th floor. 
Do I need an appointment? No – appointments	 are not necessary. 
What hours is	 it open for the summer? Mon-Thurs 9:00am – 7:00pm both onsite	 
and virtual.		For 	virtual	hours 	go 	to 	our 	website www.hunter.cuny.edu/dolciani 
and click	 on “enter	 the	 virtual DMLC.” 
What does it offer? There is tutoring, practice problems for your course, tutorial 
DVDs, computer tutorials, textbooks, study tables, workshops, academic	 coaching, 
study	 skills	 tips, etc. 
Need more info? Go	 to	 the website www.hunter.cuny.edu/dolciani or follow us 
on	 Instagram and	 X. 

Tutoring:	 We offer small-group	 tutoring	 with a	 variety	 of hours, both onsite	 and virtual, for math/stat courses and any 

course	 that uses	 math/stat. Multiple tutors available. Go	 to	 our website and	 see all of the hours. NO APPOINTMENTS 
NECESSARY. NOTE: There will be a different schedule for tutoring beginning July 1st.		Be 	sure 	to 	check 	our 	website. 

Study	 Groups:	 The Center sponsors study groups for each	 of the courses it supports. Working with	 others in	 your class 
helps you get stronger on	 the	 topics in	 your course. Studies	 show you	 can reduce	 the	 time	 needed to work	 on assignments	 and 
study	 for	 tests	 by	 working	 with others. Why	 struggle	 with a	 topic	 when	 there	 are	 others	 who can	 help	 you? Take advantage of 
the Center. 

Looking Ahead (keep checking	 bulletins/signs around campus for more information as planning	 continues) 

Student Success	 Conference: The date is Wednesday, August 13th and all students taking a MATH/STAT 
course	 in the	 Fall are encouraged in attend. Invitations will be sent	 out	 the week of	 June 19th . This conference 
will give	 you	 insights	 into ways	 to be	 successful as	 well as	 an opportunity to hear from students who	 have	 
taken these courses. It’s an all-day event so	 put it on	 your calendar now. 

Repeater Meeting: The date is Wednesday, August 20th from 1:00 – 3:30	 and any student repeating	 their	 
MATH/STAT course is strongly encouraged to attend. This meeting will speak about what worked, what 
didn’t, changes you can	 make, and	 how the Center coaching	 program can give	 you	 the	 additional support you	 
may need. 

Special Boot Camps: will give you a solid math foundation as well as study tips for your course. 
MATH	 150: July 7, 8, 9, 10 from 12:00 – 3:00	 or August 4, 5, 6, 7	 from 3:00	 – 6:00	 
MATH	 104: August 11, 12, 14	 from 11:00	 – 2:00	 
STAT 113: July 22, 23, 24 from 12:00 – 3:00	 or August 5, 6, 7	 from 10:00	 – 1:00 

Traditional Boot Camps: These are one-hour sessions to	 help	 you review specific concepts needed	 for Day	 1	 of 
your	 course. The	 dates	 are	 August 11	 through	 August 21.		The 	schedule will follow	 soon. 
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